
Hello kids
Hello there!

Welcome to your English class on the web.

I want you to use this website for a little extra English in
your life!

An important part of this website is the Students section. You
can check it out to know what your homework is this week or
take a look at what we do in class.

I will also post ideas for books, movies, videos, websites and
other interesting links.

Enjoy the website and come from time to time to see if we
posted something new!

Mr. Jean-Raphaël

http://recit.csdecou.qc.ca/classeweb/jrcote/blog/2014/08/bonjour-tout-le-monde/
http://recit.csdecou.qc.ca/classeweb/jrcote/homework/

